
Reminder: 
-Please have a complete  
set of weather appropriate 
clothes for your  
child in their cubby. 
 

-Don’t forget to check  

Parent boards for any  

important information  

and events. 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, FL 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax: 239-549-4537 
Southcape 

@wellingtonacademy 
schools.com 

Tuition is considered late 
by 4pm of the first day 
of the month/week when 
care is being given. Late 

tuition payments will  
generate a $40 late fee 

per week.   

*Please have your  

children here  

no later than 9:00am  

so they don’t miss out  
on valuable  

learning time.* 

 

VPK starts at 9:00am. 

 

Breakfast is served from 

7:00am until 8:30am. 
PARENTS NIGHT OUT 

November 1st and 15th,  6:00pm-11:00pm 

Parents, have the night out while your  

child has a fun filled evening of arts, games, 

and a movie. We also provide dinner.  

Siblings and friend’s children welcome. 
Please sign up at the front desk. 

Wellington Academy 
South Cape  

Check us out online 
 www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

November 1st  -Parents Night Out 
November 1 - 15  - Canned Food Drive 

November 6 - 7 - Lifetouch  
Picture Days 

November 11 -  No VPK 

November 15th– Parents Night Out 
November 21- Fall Feast 
November 25-29 - No VPK 

November 28- 29 - Wellington Closed 
Thanksgiving 

 

For the safety of the  
children, please do not leave your 

car unattended, also be sure to 
watch your speed in the parking 

lot and that children are  
attended to at all times. 

 
Please do not use the handicap 
spot at pick up and drop off time 

without proper permit. 

Check our Wellington  
Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom  
events and activities. 

Become our friend on  

Facebook!  

Refer a friend and  
receive a $50.00 

credit for two 
weeks totaling 

$100.00 

 

In November we are thankful for all our  

wonderful Families! This month’s theme is 
“Families”. The classrooms will discuss  

different types of families  

and their traditions. We would like to thank 

everyone who donated candy and baked 

goods for our Fall Festival.  

It was so much fun seeing your families at  

     the Fall Festival, the costumes were  

fantastic this year! 

We will have our annual canned food drive 

to help those that are less fortunate during 

this holiday season starting  

November 1st to the 15th.  

Don’t forget picture day November 6th and 
7th. 

Important Dates 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


November is here and we are so 
excited to talk about our Families! 

Our family tree has filled up so  
nicely, the children love to look at 

their pictures throughout the 
day.  Thank you for all the candy 

and pumpkin donation for our    
Annual Fall Fest. We sure did have 
a blast. November is a very busy 

month, so please check the       
important dates on the front of 

the newsletter. 
We would like to welcome Xander 

to our class, he has moved up 
from the nursery and doing 

great.   We are so sad to say 
goodbye to our Anari, we want to 

wish you good luck in your new 
room!  

With the weather changing please 
make sure to have updated spare 
clothes in their cubbies.  With 

Cold and Flu season upon us please 
do extra handwashing, and if child 
has any symptoms of not feeling 

well please keep them home,so we 
don't spread germs to other 

friends or teachers. 
Per DCF ALL children have to have 
on sneakers to protect their little 
feet, and all cups labeled first and 

last name.   
Thanks again parents for your  
support and being so GREAT!  

 

Thank you for letting us care for 
your precious babies. 

 

Love D1 Teachers: 
Ms. Connie, Ms. Christene and         

Ms. Isabella 
 

   

    

 

This months theme is families.  
We would like for all the families 
who haven't to bring in a family 

picture for our tree. 
During our discussions we will be 

talking about traditions we do 
with our families.  We will be 

continuing to revisit our          
alphabet, colors and counting. 

We would like to welcome    
Thomas and Anari to learn and 

play with us.  Good luck to       
Lukas and Victoria in the          

Pre-K room. 
This month is our annual canned 

food drive all donations are   
welcome. 

A big THANK YOU for all your 
support during our Fall Fest, all 
the costumes were amazing, we 

had a blast. 
Please check your child's        

cubby for needed supplies as 
well as our parent board for all 
upcoming important updates. 

We are still working very hard 
with our potty training,          

parents please continue to work 
with your child at home so we 

can master this  important    
milestone successfully. 

Thanks for your support and   
cooperation in these matters.   

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us.  

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

Love your 2’s Teachers: 
Ms. Minnie and Ms. Elizabeth 

     

 

2’s 

 1’s 

Nursery 
 

 

Gobble Gobble from the  
Nursery…. 

 

November is here and the     
holidays are quickly               

approaching. Our nursery would 
first like to congratulate    

Alexis on walking!!! We would 
also like to wish Tucker the 

best and Happy First Birthday, 
as well as give a warm Fall    
welcome to our new baby    

Jagger!!! 
We have a couple of events 
coming up this month. First, 

November 6th and 7th are our 
Winter school photos. Second, 
November 28th and 29th is our 

Thanksgiving break, with     
Wellington closed for a  turkey 

filled weekend.                  
Lastly, on November 22nd we 

welcome our nursery parents to 
bring their babies in a cute 

Thanksgiving outfit.  
Please remember to label your 
child’s bottles and caps with 

first and last name and keep a 
few extra changes of clothes 

on hand. 
November is a month in which 
to be thankful, and we would 

like to thank our nursery     
parents for sharing your little 

ones with us this season! 
 

 

Love, your nursery Teachers: 
Ms. Kerry, Ms. Carrie and      

Ms. Emily 

  
 



Thank you everyone for coming 
to the fall festival! We had a 

great time and it was so great to 
see everyone in their costumes. 
This month we will be learning 
about family, cultural diversity 
and animal families. Our letters 
will be Mm, Nn, Oo and Pp. We 

will have show and tell each   
Friday for the letter of the 

week.  
We will be having a food drive 

November 1st thru 15th. Please 
bring in canned and boxed foods 
to class to donate, it is a great 
way to show your children how           
important it is to help people in 

need.  
Pictures will be November 6th 

and 7th please watch the        
parent board for updates.  

November 11th there will be    
No VPK.  

We will be having a Thanksgiving 
Feast on the 21st. There will be 

a list to sign up for things to 
bring.  

Please don't forget to check 
your child's folder daily for art 
work and important information. 
There will be no VPK November 

25th thru the 29th for our 
Thanksgiving holiday.  

 

Thank you so much for sharing 
your children with us and enjoy 

your holiday family time.  
 

Love your VPK A Teachers: 
Ms. Linda and Ms. Heather 

 

 

VPK A 
 

 

 

 

Welcome November ! 
 

The theme for this month is 
“Families”, if you haven't done 

so already please bring in a 
family photo for our family 

tree. The kids love looking at 
the pictures throughout the 

day.  
Every Friday we have show and 

tell and the letter for the 
week will be posted on the   
parent board in the room, 
please bring   something in 

that starts with the letter for 
the week. The kids  really love 

show and tell. 
Thank you to everyone who        

donated to our class party and 
fall festival, we appreciate 

everything you do.  
The weather is changing so 
please make sure you have 

weather appropriate clothes in 
your child's cubby. Don't    

forget to take home sheets 
and blankets on Fridays. Please 

make sure that every        
Monday you bring in a sheet 
and blanket for your child as 

this is required by DCF.   
 

 

     Love your Pre-K Teachers: 
  Ms.MaKenna and Ms.Kelsey 

 

Pre-K 

VPK B 
 

Welcome November 
 

November is one of my         
favorite months,  we are so         

excited it's here! Like always 
we have so many fun things 

planned. We have our yummy 
Thanksgiving feast on          

November 21st where the   
children will be eating lots of 

yummy food like mashed       
potatoes, turkey, and more. We 

have no VPK November 11th 
and no school                        

November 25th-29th so you 
can enjoy a wonderful    

Thanksgiving with your loved 
ones. As always we will continue 

to work on sight words,     
homework packets will continue 
to be every week. The theme 
for this month is All About 

Families, cultural diversity and 
more. So excited for this 

month. Ms. Daphne and I can't 
wait to celebrate with all your 

children! 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us. 

 

 

Love your VPK B Teacher: 
Ms. Natalie and Ms. Daphne 



 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
 

Maya A.  —————–11/1 

Valentina V. ————11/2 

Camden P. —————11/3 

Anari O. —————–-11/11 
Breelyn W.—————11/18 

Alexis B.——————11/21 
Eli B. ————————11/22 

Lincoln C. ————— 11/28 

Isabella L. —————11/29 

 

 
 

 

      



 
Thank you  

for donating to our  

Fall Fest Raffles!  



 

Thank you  

for donating to our  

Fall Fest Raffles!  



 

Thank you  

for donating to our  

Fall Fest Raffles!  

Rachelle O. 


